
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
July 6, 2000 

 
 
Jill Rigby 
Etiquette Education Services 
8867 Highland Road, Dept. 243 
Baton Rouge, LA  70808 
 
 
Dear Ms. Rigby: 
 

Thank you for the information you forwarded to me recently concerning Manners 
of the Heart, a manners and etiquette curriculum for elementary school children.  I 
supported “respect” legislation introduced in the Mississippi Legislature this year; 
however, the Legislature did not pass the legislation.  I will keep your information on file 
for future reference. 

 
Again, many thanks for taking the time to share this information with me. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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